
 



 Prayer Requests:

Please join me in praying for the #42 Boys & Girls Chrysalis Flight in Evansville In for the weekend of March 6-8. 

A request from an old Aventurite Hannah Blake: My sister (Kate) and her family are in Honduras on an 
extended missions trip, and my little niece, Elena, has just come down with Dengue Fever. Please pray for 
healing and that they are able to bring the fever down and that it will break soon. So thankful for doctors who are 
knowledgeable about this disease and know how best to treat it! 

 Please feel free to send prayer requests to our ‘prayistas’:

Barb Clavette ( JEClavette@snet.netor 482-0172) 
Sandy Miller ( SanJeanM@AOL.comor 482-5601) 

Reminder!!  We will be Voting on Changing the Bylaws at the upcoming
Assembly Meeting so it is very important for as many to attend as possible!

Thank you!!!  

 They will pass the appropriate ones along to the Croaker to be listed here and send out 
emails to the prayer chain. Be sure to let them know if you wish to remain anonymous or
if you don’t want the prayer published at all.

  Servants of Aventura:
 President Laura Roehl …........................................(860) 489-3090
 Vice President  Mikayla Kallsen …....................... (203) 525-0269
 Treasurer  Amanda Morse....................................  (860) 806-2825
 Corresponding Secretary Amanda Johnson ….....(860) 489-9606
 Recording Secretary Elizabeth Mefford …...........(860) 201-7150
 Publications   Amanda Johnson …........................ (860)489-9606

 Information & Registration Art Richards Jr. …....(860) 307-4806 
 Reunions Amanda Johnson …................................(860) 489-9606
 Prayista   Barb Clavette ….....................................(860) 482-0172
        Sandy Miller  ….................................... (860) 482-5601

 

Miscellany:
For information on Aventura, contact Art Richards at  
Registration@AventuraCT.com or call (860)-307-4806.
To put something into the Croaker, email Amanda Johnson at 

groveramanda@hotmail.com.
Follow us on Twitter   @AventuraCT
For people who have been on an Aventura weekend, join AventuraCT on  Facebook!

  


